
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

January 21, 2024 

· WĊđĈĔĒĊ!  Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of your 
pew.  Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list. 

· Place your prayer requests in the basket on the table at the rear of the 
sanctuary.  They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship. 

· Hearing assisted devices are available from the sound board operator.  
These transmit the sound from the microphones directly to your ears.  
Magnifying sheets are available on the table in the narthex by the office. 

· We are livestreaming worship on Facebook and YouTube. 

+++ 

· The Adult Sunday School class is beginning Season 3 of The 
Chosen today, a show about the life of Jesus told from the point of view of 
the people whose lives he touched.  In today’s episode, Jesus delivers the 
most life-altering sermon in history.  The result?  More followers, more 
enemies, and disciples ready to follow Jesus anywhere.  Simon and Eden 
reunite, Matthew faces his past, and Andrew visits John the Baptist in 
prison.  Previous episodes are available at thechosen.tv.  

· Thanks to a generous donor, our church will once again be offering a 
free week of summer camp at Camp Greenwood (campgreenwood.org) 
to all our church youth and one friend each.  Important: to receive the 
free week of camp, parents must register their child by calling the camp 
at (616) 754-7258.  This is a change from previous years because there 
were too many times when discount codes were not entered properly! 

· The 2024 Sanctuary Flower Schedule has two open dates for donations 
- September 8 and December 8.  The cost is $25.  If you are interested in 
donating flowers, please contact Donna Hujsak or the church office.   

· The Deacons are starting a new collection for the Food Bank.  Items 
currently needed include 16 oz. peanut butter, small cans of chicken 
noodle and tomato soup, large cans of hearty soup, rice or pasta based 
side dishes, low sugar cereals, and canned vegetables and fruit.  Please 
bring donations to the table in the Memorial Room.  Thank you!  

· Interested in serving periodically as a liturgist?  Talk to Pastor Bill!  

· Join us for dinner each Wednesday night at 6:00 pm in the Dining 
Room!  You don’t need to bring any food.  Donations are appreciated. 
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